
 
 

 
 
Hello, everyone! 
 
 
Once again, there will be recycled Square Dance Clothing sale at the Florida 
Square Dance Convention (January 18-19, 2025) in Deltona which will benefit 
the convention. 
 
I am requesting donations from around the state of any gently used CLEAN 
square dance clothing.  
 
Donations can be brought to the convention as early as Thursday evening at 
the Trail End dance. 
 
Please ask dancers in your area to go through their closet and recycle items 
they no longer wear or that no longer fit (those pesky closet gnomes!). 
 
You can contact me as follows: 
 
Terri Little 
321-427-7950 
islandmom74@att.net 
 
 
Thanks to all! 
Terri Little 
 
 

   


